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TUTOR TEACHERS 

PLEASE NOW ENSURE THAT THE BULLETIN IS READ OUT 

TO YOUR PUPILS AT THE BEGINNING OF EACH WEEK 

 

THEME OF THE WEEK 

  

 

 

 

 
 

The month of May is a traditionally devoted to Mary: The Mother of God. 

 

“This is the month in which, in churches and individual homes, the most 

affectionate and fervent homage of prayers and devotions from the hearts of 

Christians are raised to Mary. 

 

As Catholics, we offer her special presents in May; pilgrimages, visits to Church 

dedicated to her, little sacrifices in her honour, periods of study and well- 

finished work offered up to her, and, of course, reciting the rosary.” 

 

Let us remember that May is such a special month and pray to Mary our mother 

for hope, inspiration and as our model in ordinary everyday life. 

 

As the verses of the well-known hymn makes clear: 

 
“For it is the month of Mary 
The lovely month of May.” 

 

 

 

 

 

J Reilly, Head Teacher 

HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 14 – 28th May 2018 

May: The Month of Mary 

The Mother of God 



MISSION APPEAL 

I am requesting support for our mission work and, with the permission of the Head Teacher, I have placed a book 

of raffle tickets in your staff drawer.  Please feel free to ignore them if you wish! 

However, I am hoping you can afford £5 for a book.  To make it easier you may wish to just write your name and 

Holy Cross on each ticket – I will know who you are. 

Please return completed stubs and money (or unwanted tickets) in the chaplain’s staff drawer and I will collect.  If 

you require more books, please ask the office staff. 

On behalf of my religious Order, the Spiritans, I thank you for your support. 

Fr Phil 

 

 

ROSARY FOR PEACE 

Please join us as we pray for peace. You will find us in the oratory at 8.25am every Thursday. 

Mrs Glancy 

 

 

 

FASHION SHOW 2018 

MODELS from every year group WANTED for FASHION SHOW 

See Mrs Gribbin in Physics F205 

Meeting every Thursday at Lunch time – All Welcome  

Mrs Gribbin 

 

 

 

MATHS CLUB 

Runs every Thursday after school in room E101 from 2.55pm-3.45pm. 

Catch up on homework, study for exams or get support on any topics you may need help with in Maths. 

All levels all year groups welcome. 

Mrs Duffy 



 ALL TUTOR CLASSES 

If you would like some company at lunch, the Sit with Us club runs every lunchtime in the study room and is 

available to everyone. 

 

Mrs Marsh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S1 SCIENCE CLUB 

 
S1 Science club is on Tuesday lunchtimes in Mrs Ramage’s room (F105) at 1:30pm. 

Mrs Ramage 

 

 

 

MAGAZINE CLUB 

Holy Cross High School’s Magazine Club has started back. We are looking for new members from S1-3. If you are 

interested in joining our team of budding reporters, please come along to room F007 on a Wednesday lunchtime. 

Please bring along your lunch. 

Miss Shillan 

 

 

STEM OPPORTUNITY FOR S3 (going into S4 in June) 

The University of the West of Scotland is offering 40 pupils from across South Lanarkshire the opportunity to 

attend a Mission Discovery Programme which will take place from Monday 4th until Friday 8th inclusive at the 

UWS, Paisley Campus.  

In addition to the International Space School Educational Trust delivering the programme, there will also be a 

NASA Astronaut and other highly respected NASA staff. 

Any pupil that is interested should see Mrs Caldwell ASAP. 

Mrs Caldwell 

 

 

 

 



YOUNG ENTREPRENEURS CLUB- TUESDAY LUNCHTIME (ALL YEAR GROUPS) 

The Technical department are looking for creative and enthusiastic young people who would like to be part of a 

small business in Technical.  

Young Entrepreneurs will be involved in designing, making and selling small products using our Laser Cutter. These 

products would potentially be sold at school events and on the lead up to major holidays such as Easter, Christmas, 

Mother’s day and Father’s day. 

Any young person who would like to know more about this exciting opportunity to gain some employability skills, 

please come and see Mrs Marsh in the Technical department or show up to our meetings on a Tuesday Lunchtime. 

Mrs Marsh   

 

      

GO4SET TEXTILE COMPETITION WINNERS 

Huge congratulations go to 6 pupils from S2 who were named Overall Winners at the Go4Set Textiles Celebration 

and Assessment Day held in Trades House, Glasgow on 22nd May. 

The Team worked for 12 weeks in Art and Design and Home Economics, to design and produce a jacket, a 50-page 

report and presentation poster. The pupils chose to make a jacket for refugees or people affected by disasters, 

natural or man-made using smart fabrics and new technologies in textiles. 

Competition was fierce with Holy Cross facing 10 other Secondary schools from across Scotland. The Holy Cross 

Team were grilled about their project, by a panel of three expert assessors and performed superbly. They were a 

credit to Holy Cross High school. 

The pupils involved were: - 

Catianna Darragh 

Madison Gilmour 

Elisa Carroll 

Rumeysa Aydin 

Melanie Ellis 

Oliver Higgins 

Ms Martin 

 

 

 

 



 

BERLIN TRIP 

A reminder to make any further payments to Mrs Fleming.  There is now a space available for a boy, if any S4 or 

S5 is interested they should speak to Mr Donnelly ASAP. 

Mrs Fleming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Holy Cross Fashion  

Monday 25th June 

2018 

This year’s theme is the 

70’s 

Meeting- Every Thursday lunchtime in Mrs Gribbin’s room 

until Show! – 

We would love to see you there! 

Looking for 

 70’s clothes  

 Models from every year group 

 Entertainers 

 Back and front stage helpers 

 Prizes for raffles and tombola stalls 

 Artists – to design posters, tickets 

and program- Opportunity to work 

with Ink Spot! 

 Sponsors from Local business’s 

 Famous Person! 

 

 

 

 

Who Had 

one of 

These? 


